
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Business meeting of September 20, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:32 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Vice President Anne Myers (via phone), 
Treasurer Marla Curley, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta and Luis 
Galindo. 
Old Business: 

1. August’s meeting minutes were read and approved.  
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 8/01/2022: $8.336.07. Total 

Deposits: $470.94. Total Expenses: $1008.38. Ending Balance as of 8/31/2022: 
$7,798.63. 

3. Improvement project: Forever Lawns has agreed to donate the turf and labor. We 
may be able to get the dirt from the city and the gravel will be donated by Mega-
Granite. Circe will help us determine proper placement. 

4. Repairs & Maintenance: 
a. Marla will ask the lawncare company to reduce mowings to every three weeks. 
b. Mosquito Joe sign move. We will experiment with location, possibly in the 
transition/unleashing area. 
c. Luis will purchase supplies and begin repairing the fence. 

5. Marla suggested changing signage to better encourage payments and 
membership. Anne agreed to create new wording (not supported, please 
donate…) 

6. “Chester’s Gazebo” letters are completed and will be attached to a base soon. 
7. Membership gate checks will occur 1 weekend day and one weeknight a month. 
8. Howl-O-Ween event will be scheduled for Sunday, October 23, 1-5pm. We voted 

to change the vendor fee to $50.  
9. Surveillance cameras: Bass Pro Shop will have a big sale in October and we 

expect to find good prices then. 
10. Incident Report: Anne has shared wording, will make minor adjustments and 

create a place to store them in the park.  
11. Commemorative Signs: Old signs originally cost $150 and were to remain until 

they became illegible. Rita will check with Minute Man about cost/timeframe. 
 

New Business: 
1. Healing4Heros: Piper offered to help us build agility and training equipment. We 

would supply materials. She also informed us that dogs see purple and yellow 
best. She suggested we post informational signs at each station to suggest how 
to use each piece of equipment. Most importantly, Piper offered to come teach 
lessons (socialization, agility, leash training) for our members for which we could 
charge a small fee. We will invite her to come to a future meeting.  

2. Work weekend: Saturday, Oct. 15 before the Howl-O-Ween event to pressure 
wash, paint bag dispensers, tidy up.  

3. Kara and the The Rotarians have started creating a new Lost and Found station 
shaped like a dog house.  

4. Anne purchased fresh Closed for Maintenance signs with write-in date areas. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:14 pm. 


